



Stancliffe Road Bedford MK41 9AT Tel: 01234 300100

Fax: 01234 300102 Email: office@hazeldeneschool.co.uk www.hazeldeneschool.co.uk

Dear Parents,



New Uniform arrangements for K.S.2 (Year 3 & 4)

After careful consideration and following consultation with Governors, Friends of Hazeldene, Staff and a number of parents we would like to inform you that on P.E. days from September 2016 the children will need to come to school wearing their full P.E. kit.



As this will be part of their school uniform we will require the children to adhere to a strict colour/dress code which is detailed on the back of this letter.



The reason for this change is to maximise the time the children spend taking part in physical activity rather than spending valuable time changing into their PE clothes. This policy has been adopted in many other schools and is proving to increase the general physical activity and well being of the children.



We hope that you will support us in this new policy and thank you for your continued support and understanding.







Yours Sincerely



Sue Lewis



PE Leader







P.E. Uniform

Boys Girls

NAVY BLUE jogging bottoms NAVY BLUE jogging bottoms

NAVY BLUE sweatshirt NAVY BLUE sweatshirt

WHITE t-shirt (with school logo or plain) WHITE t-shirt (with school logo or plain)

BLACK plimsoles or trainers with velcro **BLACK** plimsoles or trainers with velcro

BLACK shorts BLACK shorts / Skort

N.B.

- No coloured trainers will be allowed e.g. pink, green, orange etc
- On P.E. days please ensure ear-rings have been removed at home and long hair tied up.